
Tuesday 12 September 2023 

 

Welcome to our new website! 

Dear parents and carers 

Hopefully, you’ve seen our new website. We hope you agree it looks more current and 

information is easier to find. The address is the same www.woodsideschool.co.uk  

The homepage scrolls right down and contains lots of information.  

You’ll see a ‘ticker tape’ which we use to share important and useful messages.  

 

As you scroll down the homepage, you’ll see calendar events that are coming up. You can 

also click on the full calendar to get term dates.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.woodsideschool.co.uk/


As you continue down the homepage, you’ll find key events and news stories.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any letters we send out can be found by clicking on ‘Home’ and then ‘Letters and 

Newsletters.’  

 

Your children can keep up to date with the house points… 

 

 

 



By using the ‘Key Information’ tab you should be able to find everything you need including 

school times, uniform expectations, wraparound care, etc.  

 

To find out what your child is learning you can go to the year group tabs and select your 

child’s year group.  

 

Once you click on your child’s year group, you’ll see the three terms in the top right corner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clicking on the term will give you information about what your child is learning in school.  



If you would like to see what each curriculum subject looks like across our school; the 

curriculum tab gives a link for each subject taught. 

 

There are some areas of our website which we’re still working on. We need to develop the 

Wellbeing Centre section and we’re working on the virtual tour! 

If you have any thoughts or feedback on the website, feel free to speak to us on the gate 

before and after school, or drop us an email admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk  

Kind regards 

The Woodside Team  

mailto:admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk

